
From: Jessica Walker <jessica.walker@fairhopeal.gov
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022, 7:45 AM

Cc: Sherry Sullivan <sherry.sullivan@fairhopeal.gov

Subject: Church Street project update, 4.27.22
Importance: High

Good morning,

The Church Street infrastructure project continues to move forward as we work to replace aging water,
wastewater, and stormwater infrastructure on this major street in downtown Fairhope. As a reminder
this project started at Church/Oak last spring and will continue to move to Fels Avenue. Expected
completion date is Fall.

See below for important updates for the coming weeks:

Beginning May 2nd:

• Fairhope/Church intersection will be reopened by the end of the day or earlier.
• There may be intermittent sidewalk closures on the west sidewalk of Church Street between

Fairhope and De LaMare. Aswe receive anticipated dates for these closures, we will be in touch
with individual businessowners if you will be affected.

Beginning May 9th:
• De LaMare will be closed from Section to Church. Sidewalks will remain open.
• Parking will be intermittently closed on the east side of Church from De LaMare to Morphy.
• Parking will be closed on the west side of Church from De LaMare to St. James. If you see No

Parking signs, please do not park in the parking spot.

Beginning May 12th:

• De LaMare will be reopened from Section to the alleyway that leads to Fairhoper's Community
Park; traffic will be allowed to enter the alleyway from De LaMare during this time.

• De LaMare will remain closed from the alleyway that leads to Fairhoper's Community Park to
Church Street. This portion of the roadway will reopen on May 23rd•

• Sidewalks on De LaMare will remain open.

Pleasedon't hesitate to call, text, or email me if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Jessica


